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JUVENILE JUSTICE COMMISSION 

GENERAL MEETING SUMMARY 

June 16, 2015 
 
Ten (10) Commissioners attended the June 16, 2015 general meeting of the San 
Francisco Juvenile Justice Commission (JJC). 
 
 

• On the date of the commission meeting, the Youth Guidance Center’s 
population was 43 boys and 10 girls. There were 13 boys at the Log Cabin 
Ranch. 
 

• Dir. Recinos reported that Huckleberry House, replacing the SAGE program, 
will institute a program for girls next month on Thursdays.  
 

• Asst. Chief Hernandez reported that six youth from LCR graduated and 
received their diplomas. 
 

• Comm. Finlev informed about the upcoming inspection of Log Cabin Ranch 
on June 24, 2015. 
 

• 50 flyers with information about the Juvenile Justice Commission have been 
placed in the waiting area of Juvenile Hall. 


